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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 19th JULY 2010
 

Question
 
Following on from the comments to P.71 from the Chief Minister, will he formally undertake to publish, by
department, salaries in bands of £5000?
 
Further, to aid States members as they consider efficiency savings in the public sector, and to help the public to
understand “where the money goes”, will the Minister also undertake to publish, by department, organisation
charts which show, in outline, who does what within each department?
 
 
Answer
 
As the States Employment Board offered to do in its Comments on P71/2010, I am prepared to publish in bands
of £5,000, by department, the numbers of staff who have salaries of £60,000 and above.
 
As members should be aware, Departmental Business Plans contain organisation charts which are updated
annually and are available on the States of Jersey website.
 


